
 
Thank you for your interest, prayer and gifts.   All of us at Rescue Cambodia thank the Lord for 
providing.  We do not yet have the ABUNDANCE we desire, but, as the Lord told us to pray, “Give us 
this day our daily bread.” we have managed day by day.  Some things must wait for another day. 
No matter what our financial situation may be, we will never say “No.” to a child, Granny or Adult 
coping with AIDS that needs us.   Recently at Place of Rescue 2 in Mongkol Borey, we received two  
little girls. 

 
 
 

 

 
We are so grateful to you for your partnership and for your prayers.  As you are able please encourage 
others to join you.  We need sponsors for Kanya and Srey Keo and 52 other children, adults and 
grannies.  One time gifts would also be greatly appreciated. See www.rescuecambodia.org for 
instructions how to donate. 
 
- Marie Ens, for all of us at Rescue Cambodia. 

Kanya is 12 yrs. old.   She was 7 when her mother 
passed away.  Her father, a homeless drunkard left her 
at a rice mill where she worked until now.  She was 
beaten there. She never got to go to school.  She has not 
been well loved.   Social Service asked Bunchhouey, the 
director of Place of Rescue 2 to receive her.  Soon she 
will be happy and smiling.  She will go to school and 
she will have a good future.  Most of all, she will know 
she is well loved by everyone at Place of Rescue and 
especially by the Lord Jesus.  “Let the little children 
come to me, and do not hinder them, for the kingdom 
of heaven belongs to such as these." 

 

Srey Keo is 5. Her mother died a couple of years ago of 
alcohol related health problems and her father died 
recently of the same kind of thing.   After her father died, 
she lived in a little hovel with an elderly man in his late 
80’s. He was not her real grandfather but he had 
compassion on her.    This week she became one of the 
little ones the Heavenly Father is caring for in His 
Kingdom at Place of Rescue 2 in Mongkol Borey. 
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